HB 1218

Quandt Farms approves of HB 1218 as this will cut costs associated with
Drainage Projects that are under 5 million dollars due to the time frame for the

DWR to get this process done.

This also overloads DWR personnel which they cannot get their work done
already in a time efficient manner and this should be done locally under the
direction of the local WRD’s which will be a lot better analyses.

Thanks John Quandt






